
At the July 18, 2017 meeting held at the DePeyster Board Office, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following actions: 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT: 

 Heard about the United Way Big Read Bookshelf located in the district’s Welcome 
Center, which provides a free book for every young visitor 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

 Heard financial reports and approved the bills. 

 Approved transfers and advances. 

 Approved school handbooks. 

 Approved school lunch prices with no increase for 2017-18 school year. 

 Approved new school fees. 

 Approved inter-district agreements with Cuyahoga County ESC for 2017-18. 

 Approved accident insurance for athletes in non-sanctioned sports. 

 Approved contract for nursing services with Akron Children’s Hospital. 

 Approved adoption of elementary and secondary school calendars for 2018-2019. 

 Approved one-month extension for contract with Aramark. 

 Approved contract with Harbor Education. 

 Approved contract for Roosevelt auditorium. 

 Approved English Learners summer school tuition rate. 

 Approved donations of $7,774.20, including four copies of And Now You Know, Too 
(about the black squirrels in Kent) for each elementary building from Dave and Sherry 
Joy. 

 Reviewed thank you note for a donation of $702.91 from Stanton Middle School 
students to the Leukemia Society. 
 

PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

 Approved appointments/transfers. 
 
 
 
 


